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The Florida Department of Transportation will construct a new 5-foot-wide 
sidewalk on the east side of U.S. 17/92 between West New York Avenue  
and Minnesota Avenue in unincorporated Volusia County near Orange City.

The project may require intermittent single lane closures on northbound U.S. 
17/92. Lane closures are permitted from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The FDOT asks 
motorists to use caution in the area. Access to businesses and residences will 
be maintained.

U.S. 17/92 Sidewalk Installation
from West New York Avenue to Minnesota Avenue

Financial Project Identification No.: 437755-1Volusia County

At A Glance

Contractor:  
P&S Paving, Inc.  

Project Cost:  
$573,000

Work to Begin:  
February 2019  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Summer 2019

Project Description

Lane Closures

Project Location

facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL

www.CFLroads.com

@MyFDOT_CFL

Contact Information 
For questions or concerns,  

please contact:  

Carolyn Fitzwilliam  

Public Information Coordinator  

386-740-3566  

or  

carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us

Your source for information on state 
roadway projects in Central Florida is 

just a “click” away!

Visit www.cflroads.com to view 
anticipated lane closures and current 

information about this project.


